
July 8, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon Rising Seniors and Family Members: 

We hope you are doing well.  Although we don’t know what to fully expect for the upcoming 

college application process, we are dedicated to making sure that you are ready for college and 

career.  In order to best support you, we are offering the Wolverine SAT Summer Institute for all 

rising seniors.  The purpose of the institute is to afford seniors the opportunity to refine skills, 

complete practice exams, get support from teachers, and participate in college and career 

planning.      

Beginning July 20th, you will have access to the Wolverine SAT Summer Institute course on 

Schoology.  You will find folders with English and Math resources, as well as recorded mini-

lessons and tips from your teachers.   

The following week, live Google Meets sessions will begin and will run through August 28th.  

During the Google Meets sessions you can ask questions, work on important strategies, complete 

practice SAT problems, and receive guidance on the college application process and career 

planning.  A schedule of sessions will be posted on our Wolverine SAT Summer Institute 

Schoology page. 

The first administration of the SAT for the 2020-2021 school year is August 29th.  The 

registration deadline for the August SAT administration is July 31st.  Additional testing dates are 

scheduled for September, October, November, and December.  To see specific testing dates and 

registration instructions, please visit https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat.   

Please keep in mind that there is a registration fee for each of the fall administrations unless the 

student is eligible for an exam fee reduction or waiver (please see the letter attached to this email 

and return).  The exam fee reduction/waiver letter should be signed, scanned, and sent to Ms. 

Tavernia at atavernia@bcps.org.  You may also call the school to arrange a date and time to drop 

off the signed letter if that is more convenient. If you have any questions regarding the exam fee 

reduction/waiver letter, please email Ms. Tavernia directly or call (443) 809-0842.   

At this time, a decision regarding the administration of an SAT Day for rising BCPS seniors in 

the Fall (i.e., the SAT administered for free at the school) has not been made.  

The Wolverine SAT Summer Institute is free, and participation is voluntary.  We encourage you 

to utilize the resources to help get prepared for the SAT and the college application process.  For 

more information, please contact Mr. Dobmeier at pdobmeier@bcps.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Buddy Parker, Principal  
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